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Principal’s Message 

I feel immensely privileged to release the first 
quarter CMP newsletter for the session 2024-25. 
The newsletter is a reflection of the activities 
taking place in the Vidyalaya. A glance of the 
newsletter will help you to visualize the talent, 
creativity and intellectual calibre of the students 
along with the joyful learning of our primary 
students. This newsletter makes us believe that 
every student is born with some unique talent and 
the effort of the school is to bring out the talent and 
nurture them. Our teachers have taken all the 
efforts to do this in all possible ways. The primary 
section deserves an applause for making sincere 
effort towards achieving the goals of primary 
education under the guidance of Mrs Poonam, 
Headmistress. 

Sh. KEWAL SINGH 

KISHORE 



 

Vice-Principal’s Message 

MS. ANUPAMA BANSAL 

“Children have to be educated but they also have to be 
taught to educate themselves” The students are like 
rainbow having myriad of colours of creativity folded 
within themselves. They just need a right opening to 
unfold and exhibit these shades and the first quarter 
CMP NEWSLETTER 2024-25 is that very amazing 
platform, provided to them to showcase every hue of 
their creativity. I am very pleased on the release of the 
first quarter CMP NEWSLETTER of our Vidyalaya for 
session 2024-25 as it is reflecting ingenuity of students 
and teachers. On peeping inside this CMP 
NEWSLETTER, one can get the exhilarating flashback 
not only of the inception of the system but also of the 
events and achievements of the school. I congratulate 
HM Ms. Poonam, all the teachers and students who put 
their commendable efforts in successful release of this 

NEWS LETTER. 



 

Head Mistress’s Message 

“The mind is not a vessel to be filled, but a fire to be kindled.” 

Said Plutarch.    

"Challenges are what make life interesting, overcoming them 

is what makes them meaningful." It gives me immense 
pleasure to present to you all, the newsletter showcasing the 

innate abilities that the primary students of KV No.2 
Chandimandir Cantt possess and also a glimpse of our teaching 

learning activities. This newsletter showcases all the activities 

that took place during the first quarter of this session (2024-
25). I appreciate all the parents who helped our students in 

adding a few more feathers in their caps. I appreciate all the 
primary teachers for guiding our young learners to keep up 

the fire of learning. The efforts of the dedicated teachers, ever 
enthusiastic, constructive and creative are reflected in the 

newsletter. I congratulate the teachers and the children for 

the images reflected in the News Letter. I would hereby like to 
convey my heartfelt thanks to the whole team behind this 

newsletter. Hoping for many more such endeavours to explore 

our students' talents, in future. My best wishes….  

 Ms. Poonam 



 

DRAMA 

—John F. Kennedy 
 

Wonderfull Waste TREE PLANTATION DRIVE 

 



 

  

INTERNATIONAL YOGA DAY 

Healthy mind lives in healthy body. 



 

Classroom Activities 



  

MOVIE SHOW 

 

PUSTAK UPHAAR 



  

CLASS 1 ORIENTATION AND 
Vidyalaya PRAVESH ACTIVITIES 

 

Welcoming little children into the nurturing fold of KVS. 

https://www.vidyalayaschoolsoftware.com/about/vidyalaya


 

 

Spreading awareness 
“The earth, the air, the land, and the water are not an inheritance 
from our forefathers but on loan from our children. So we have to 

handover to them at least as it was handed over to us.”  
– Mahatma Gandhi  

 



 

FLN MEETING 
 

A FLN meeting was held on 6-5-2024 at KV No.2 Ambala Cantt. 
The meeting was held under the chairmanship of Sh. Harinder 
Lamba Principal, KV No.2 Ambala Cantt. The Following Points 

were discussed in the meeting. 
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